
September 29, 2014 

Dear Spunky Sprouts Too Infant Parents, 

Due to circumstances forcing us to downsize, will be ending our Infant program at Spunky 

Sprouts Too. This saddens us greatly as we love your little ones. If we had a choice to maintain this 

program, we would do so. Unfortunately, Aldersgate church refused to renew our lease on our 

Preschool facility which forces us to consolidate our programs. 

The last day we will be able to provide care for your child will be Friday, October 31st. I know 

this will cause you great inconvenience and if there is any way we could avoid this, we would do so. 

We thank you for entrusting us with your little ones. We love them and hope that you can find 

other arrangements as soon as possible. Please contact Ms. Melissa with any further questions. 

Adam Hendren 

Spunky Sprouts Learning Centers. 


